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23 August 2004

Ultra Electronics Holdings plc

(“Ultra” or “the Group”)

Ultra awarded contract for Battlespace IT support 

Ultra announces that its Advanced Programming Concepts (“APC”) business, based in Austin, Texas, has been awarded a contract worth up to $25 million over five years by the US Army.  The order is for enhancements and support services relating to Ultra’s Air Defense Systems Integrator® product (“ADSI”).  The use of ADSI across the US armed forces and those of allied and coalition forces has increased with the heightened emphasis on battlespace IT systems or ‘network centric warfare’ in the United States.  The contract is a vehicle under which the sustainment and development of functional enhancements for ADSI can be quickly authorised.

The ADSI system provides situational awareness and real time command and control for the US armed forces with an emphasis on providing interoperability between joint, NATO, and coalition forces.  Key functions of ADSI include the forwarding of tactical data link information to a wide range of forces along with integrating local radar inputs to provide a combined picture of the battlespace.  A large number of ADSI systems saw extensive use during combat operations in Iraq and Afghanistan and ADSI continues to support operations in those regions.
Douglas Caster, Chief Operating Officer of Ultra, commented, “Ultra APC has built its reputation and success on developing and supplying in ADSI the functions that war-fighters need, giving awareness of the battle situation and providing an aid to their decision making.  

“We are delighted to have won this contract, which helps to underpin Ultra’s growth, and look forward to supporting the US Army in its continuing use and development of ADSI at the core of its tactical command and control systems.”
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